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Dear Albic Sachs,

Grantingsl

 

to the UDF— PPiliuted Organisation of Lesbian and Gay Ac

in vupe Town, Concerning the legal wrotection of lesbian and gay

rights in a post—mpartheid South Africa.

I enclose a copy of my reply to OLGA which may be of interest

given your work on constitutional proposals.

Of Course, OLGA will no doubt be in Contact with you direct in

the next couple of months with their own considered 31 estj.ons.

 

I entirely accept that it is up to the lesbian and any movement within

South Africa to determine its own strategies and yolicies and that

it is their wishes which are paramount.

LEVEPtheless, I hope the information/recommendations in my letter

will be of some Value.

Yours with warmest wishes and solidarity,

P (’_\

Peter Tatchell




